
Printed on: 03/02/2017 09:05:07

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 John Green OBJ2016/6642/P 02/02/2017  23:08:21 On behalf of the Jeffrey's Street Association, I object to the proposed development on the grounds that 

it neither enhances nor preserves the character of the Jeffrey's Street Conservation Area.

At present there is an intact two storey parapet line without roof extensions in Prowse Place and 

Jeffrey's Place. The proposed additional storey to this building would destroy the character of the 

existing two storey houses none of which have roof extensions.

If a roof extension is approved for this building then there will be no reason to refuse applications for 

similar roof extensions be they of a mansard or box style as in this application to the remaining two 

storey properties in Jeffreys Place and Prowse Place and a significant irreversible change in the 

character of this Conservation Area will have taken place.
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